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From The East 
 

Brethren,  

 

I much appreciate the support I have received from you 
and intend to do my best to improve myself in Token of 
the confidence you have placed in me, in spite of all my 
short comings.  

I sincerely hope you had plenty of opportunity to enjoy 
quality time with family and friends. Nothing else in life 
really matters. In these stressful times of Hi inflation, 
constant aggravation and uncertainty, life's storms 
appearing on the horizon from seemingly every direction, 
the only relief is in the company of loved ones.  

 

As September's quick approach, there is some solace to be 
found, in reconnecting with the Brethren, both old and new. I 
know I always look forward to our release from darkness and 
know that others do too.   
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